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Friday 10th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

I hope you are all well. It does look like we should get a weekend with some decent 
weather. 

I know you will all be keen to learn of our plans for September. We are still working 
through all the guidance from the DfE and also awaiting further guidance from 
Devon County Council. I do plan to get some information out next week. Equally, 
there will be more information coming from school in the following week as well, so 
please keep checking your emails.  

It will certainly be lovely to see all of the children back in September. 

From the September term, we would like it if parents from Year 2 upwards would be 
willing to help us out by providing their child(ren) with an individual pencil case to 
be kept in school. This will assist us with practical cleaning issues and also reduce the 
amount of items that children share in school. 

The pencil case should  contain the following stationery items: 

Pencil (HB)    Sharpener 

Eraser    Glue stick 

Whiteboard pen (medium nib or whichever your child is comfortable using)  

Eraser (matchbox-sized sponge is suitable). 

A small assortment of coloured pencils 

We would like to stress that please only provide this if you are able to as we will 
continue to supply pupils with items if needed.  Other additional items will also be 
provided by the school, eg. rulers, handwriting pens, scissors, purple pens etc. 

Reports for all children from Reception to Year 6 will be sent out by e-schools email 
during the late afternoon, 

Many thanks 

Stuart Vaughan    
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The Twilight after school club phone number is  07513269489 

 Monday 13th July  Toad in the Hole  

 Tuesday 14th July  Breaded Chicken Pieces  

 Wednesday 15th July Quorn Dippers  

 Thursday 16th July  Sausage Rolls  

 Friday 17th July  Fish ‘n’ chips  

Jacket Potatoes are also available daily 

Pick of the Crop 
These are the first crops from 

our batch of nine School 

Allotments squares. They were 

picked by the children in Pre-

School. Amongst the delicious 

produce are beans, peas, 

carrots, potatoes and radishes. 

Summer Term finishes next Friday, July 17th at the normal time and NOT at 1.30pm 


